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Ref Application: 2019/4140P amending 2015/6455/P
N . . ot the proposedt heignt of the frontage

7 stories high will overshadow my & my Neighbours flats leaving us in semi permanent darkness during the
winter months. This would increase our living costs in terms of lighting, heating etc. The dislocation of
demolishing & building of the building causing huge amounts of dust to enter our flats is worrying. | see no
reason why the building has to be 7 stories high. The present height is perfectly adequate. It has also been
pointed out that this proposal is for a conservation area; The demoalition & rebuilding will cause traffic chacs
on W.E.L. The use thereafter will alsc add to an overcrowded traffic & overflowing pedestrian use. In my view
I think the 156 could be refurbished to a standard for people to live in as is now. Lastly | would point out that
Notice of this Application has not been forwarded to any one living in 217-228 A.B.C W.E.L. | only found about
this from a notice attached to @ Lamp post W.E.L. Jtn Iverson Road. This has been torn down

9/9/2019 so people are not aware the closing date of this Application the 16th Sept.
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